12.10.18



Dear Parents,

Can I start by saying a huge thank you to you all for the efforts you have made to get your children to school every day. We have had 100% attendance again which is a fantastic achievement for Reception. As you know every day counts and our children will benefit tremendously from being at school every day and never missing any part of their learning. Well done everyone!

This week we were visited by the CEO of the United Education Group, Clinton Lamprecht. The UEG are supporting us in our 7 Habits, 'Leader in Me' work and was keen to come and see how we were getting on. CLinton was hugely impressed with our school and our children and has offered some very exciting further support which I will be able to tell you more about in the coming weeks. Watch this space!

Miss S Horsbrough Executive Principal



16th October - Parents' Evening 5pm - 6.30pm (Touch Down after school club will close today at 4.45pm)

18th October - Parents' Evening 3pm - 4.30pm

5th November - **NEW** 5.30pm Firework Party with food. £1 per person. (More details to follow)

7th November - NEW 2.30pm Art Exhibition and sale!

9th November - Reception trip to The Royal Armouries

14th November - NO TOUCH DOWN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB





Wellspring Academy Trust Digital Media Centre, County Way, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S70 2JW

Trip to the Royal Armouries

Reception will be going on a trip to the Royal Armouries on Friday 9th November.

We are asking for a El contribution to the cost of the transport for this trip. Please send this with your child in a named envelope. Loose money gets lost!!

If you have any availability and may be able to help out on this trip please let us know by emailing the school office on office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk



Elements 2019

If you know of anyone looking for a primary school place for September 2019 please let them know about

They can book a visit to visit school any time. They can call school on 0113 532 7089

or

Email on office@elementsprimaryschool.co.uk

Communication



As you are aware Elements
Primary is a technology forward
school. The majority of
communication is done
electronically.

In order that you do not miss any important information please do ensure you have a current email address set up.

We need your support to maintain an excellent level of communication. We ask that you do this by checking your emails and texts on a regular basis. Also please respond to requests for information to aid the smooth running of our fabulous school.

Thank you all.



Well done everyone! We did it again!!

Reminder!

Our uniform is very important to us and we have high standards at Elements Primary School.

Please ensure your child is in the correct uniform every day.
Yellow sweatshirt with logo
White polo shirt with logo
Plain black school shoes

Thank you for your support





